From: I

Sent: 05 June 2020 08:09
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2020/1079/P have been received by the council.

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Can you tell me if this objection was received as it is not posted on the Camden website. Also
I know that the doctor was seeing patients here yesterday 4 June and I'm not sure that he
has received planning permission.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: <planning@camden.gov.uk>

Date: Wed, 22 Apr 2020 at 20:38

Subject: Comments on 2020/1079/P have been received by the council.

T am a tenant in this building which is occupied by many maybe 30 businesses. I don't think it is appropriate
for a doctors practice to be based there. There is no separate waiting area and I believe visitors in particular
but also other tenants might be exposed to infection, viruses etc. Also given the notice has gone up during
the lockdown due to Covid 19 very few other tenants will have seen the notice. I live locally.

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Objection



